Dear Families,

Welcome back! We hope everyone had a restful and egg-citing long weekend. This week is another short week of school. In class, we are continuing to study Canada. We have begun a cross country tour looking at each of the provinces. So far, we have discussed British Columbia and Alberta. We are teaching the students that Canada is a huge country, made up of large provinces, and that each province has many cities. As an example, we live in the city of Calgary, in the province of Alberta, in the country of Canada. Please take the time to talk with your child about Canada and where they may have travelled in our country.

This Friday is our school wide Spelling Bee. Please return any pleage forms and donations as soon as possible. The homework this week will help prepare the students for the Spelling Bee. Please practice these spelling words as they make up the Spelling Bee list: boy, run, dad, he, and, can, of, is, it, the.

Reminders:

- April 21 Spelling Bee fundraiser
- May 5 Run for Juvenile Diabetes
- May 12 Volunteer Tea
- May 19 PD day, no school
- May 22 Victoria Day, no school
- May 26 Kindergarten and Grade 1 assembly (10 am for AM class and 2pm for PM class).

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
No school	- In the blue notebook complete 2 <u>lines</u> printing the word 'boy' In the blue notebook complete 2 <u>lines</u> printing the word 'run'.	- In the blue notebook complete 2 lines printing the word 'dad' In the blue notebook complete 2 lines printing the word 'can' Home reading book exchange.	- In the blue notebook practice the remaining older spelling words: he, and, of, is, it, the	Spelling Bee - Return homework in homework folder Home reading book exchange.

Have a rested week of school,

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson